PUBLIC EXHIBITION

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE REDEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS
FOR FULHAM TOWN HALL

Dear Neighbour,

We are writing to you regarding Fulham Town Hall in Fulham Road. As you may know, the building has been
empty for some time and, more recently, the council disposed of it.

Fulham Town Hall is a Grade I1* listed building constructed of Portland stone in a classical style. Built
between 1888 & 1890 the Town Hall soon proved too small. An extension facing Harwood Road was added
in 1904 - 5 and a later extension was added in 1934. The stained-glass window at the head of the stairs
leading to the great hall was made by the firm of Lowndes and Drury at the Glass House, the studio in
nearby Lettice Street. Other stained-glass windows in the Council Chamber, depicting historic scenes, were
made at the Brunswick Works, Hammersmith.

It ceased operating as a town hall in 1965 and was used for a while as a Registry Office and events venue.
The building had become dilapidated and the council sold it to provide a capital receipt and to reduce
running and maintenance costs. It is currently unused.

Ziser London, the new owner, intends to bring Fulham Town Hall, a designated heritage asset, into a leisure
and co-working destination. The proposal preserves the fine features of this building including the Council
Chamber, retains some public access, whilst extending the building to create a boutique-style hotel and
events spaces with co-working facilities for local enterprises. This development will enhance Fulham
Broadway as a destination of choice, with its guests bringing additional revenue to local businesses.

Ziser London wish to offer local residents the opportunity to hear more about the plans and also to ask our
team about any other elements of the emerging scheme.

Prior to the submission of a planning application to the London Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham, we
are therefore holding a public exhibition on Thursday 9 May from 2:00pm - 8:00pm and on Saturday 11
May from 10:00am - 1:00pm in Fulham Town Hall, Fulham Road SW6 1EX (the entrance will be signposted
and is directly opposite the Halifax branch in Fulham Broadway).

If you have any questions, contact the team by using the details below. We look forward to hopefully
meeting with you at the exhibition!

Yours faithfully,

Your Shout (Consultation Team)
FulhamTownHall@yourshout.org
0800 955 1042
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